
  R-26 Correspondence – Dina Berg 
 

From: Dina Berg <dina@heartofida.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 3, 2023 2:10 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Heart of Ida 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
Heart of Ida is a nonprofit supporting seniors in need with programs and services that sustain 
independence and connection within their community.  We support Councilwoman Mary Zendejas, Vice 
Mayor Cindy Allen, and Councilmember Dr. Suely Saro's proposal to recognize every October 7th as 
Ageism Awareness Day.    
 
Thank you, 
Dina 
 
--  
Dina M. Berg, MPA  
Founder and Executive Director 
The Heart of Ida 
1150 E. 4th Street, Long Beach, CA  90802 
 
 
 
 


